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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



12th January 2017

Dear Parents and Carers 
As from Monday, 15th January, we will be holding a lunchtime 'Reading for Pleasure' Club with Mrs Jarred. This will be every lunchtime and will be held in the Key Stage 2 Library. 

This is a chance for children to read their home loan books, complete homework or choose any of our wide range of amazing books from the library. 

As part of the whole school reading initiative I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents of the importance of encouraging their child to read at home.  Your child should bring a different book home every night so they can read it to an adult or independently to themselves.  Please ensure your child brings their book back every day so it can be changed. 

Reading with your child can bring enjoyment to you both.

Assuring you of our best intentions at all times.

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd
Head Teacher 
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